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Don’t Miss our Next Event! 

HARVEST FEST – BUNCO PARTY 

Saturday, October 13th, 6:30 PM at the church 

NOTE:  Date changed from October 20th 

For those of you who have 

attended one of the Bunco 

Parties in the past you will know 

what an incredibly good time we 

have.  No need to worry if you 

have not played before.   It’s a 

very fun game all kinds of 



people will be there to help if you have questions.  This will be an 

excellent opportunity to share good time with fellow believers and 

even compete for one of the special prizes.  Stephen Ignac will be 

our fearless, fun leader to keep us all on tract.  You’ve got to love 

his sense of humor! 

We request that you bring an Hors d’Oeuvre to share with the 

group.  That’s just fancy talk for bringing something tasty to 

share!!  Beverages and dessert will be provided by the Planning 

Committee.  

We will have a signup sheet in the lobby of the church where you 

can RSVP, or you can notify via email to barbwms58@gmail.com.   

RSVP assists us in setting up enough tables to accommodate the 

group.   

 

THANKS ARE IN ORDER! 

 

June Potluck at the Ignac’s  

Charming Crooked Cottage 

Our thanks go to Stephen and Judy for opening 

their beautiful property and “Crooked Cottage” 

for our recent potluck last June.  Once again, 

the food was incredible as provided by our fun-

loving FFM group.  There were many outdoor 

games for all to enjoy, as well as a bit of 

“country-style” music played by our own Mick 

Wharton.  Stephen had out the ol’ ATV and 

some of the new riders this year included Betsy 

Moore and Judy Kelsey.  The prize for the most 
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unique “costume” was awarded to Diane Dawley.   See the 

attached pictures to see what she won. 

Once again, thanks to Judy and Stephen for being such wonderful 

hosts to our FFM Group. It truly was a wonderful day to share 

good times with friends.   

 

 

August BBQ at the 

Roosendaal’s  

Beautiful Wooded Property 

It is always such a treat to participate in 

the summer BBQ hosted by the 

Roosendaal’s.  Joel and Stephanie 

provided BBQ ribs and chicken and the 

group once again provided the side dishes and desserts - with no 

duplicates!  The Roosendaal property is so incredibly beautiful 

and it was so much fun to enjoy being together in the great 

outdoors even though it tried to rain!!   Be sure to enjoy the 

pictures that Nancy Nelson took which will be sent as an 

attachment via email to this newsletter.  It was especially nice to 

have our own Pastor Dax and Dani attend this function.   Many 

thanks to Joel and Stephanie for so generously making your 

beautiful property available to our group as well as providing the 

BBQ meat for everyone. 

 

 

 



CAROL/HYMM SING SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 

Saturday, December 1st, 6:30 PM at the church 

This event will include an 

opportunity to sing many of 

the hymns and Christmas 

carols that we have enjoyed 

so much down through the 

ages.  The Planning 

Committee will provide dessert and beverages so you will 

only have yourself to bring.  More details will be coming 

as the date gets closer.  We just wanted you to be able 

to mark the date on your calendar.    

FUTURE IDEAS:     

We are talking about adding a “book fair” to one of our future 

events.  This can include books, CDs or DVDs.  Members can 

bring items they no longer need along with their names written 

on the first page (or on cover of CD/DVD).  You will then be able 

to select any item offered by others that you would like to take 

home at no cost to you.  All we ask is that if your items are not 

taken by someone that you take them back home with you.   Let 

one of the Planning Committee know if this interests you! 

NEWSLETTER MAILING LIST:  

If you should have a change of address, please let us know by 

emailing barbwms58@gmail.com.  If you meet new people at 

Grace in the 50+ age group, please feel free to invite them to join 

our group.  We can keep them posted on events if they would like 

to email their address to Barbara.  
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GET A RIDE – GIVE A RIDE:  Some of our group are unable to drive at night and would 

attend our functions if someone could offer them a ride.  If you need a ride or can provide a 

ride please contact an appropriate FFM member who will assist in making suitable 

arrangements for transportation.    

 

FOREVER FUN PLANNING COMMIMTTEE 

Nancy Nelson    nancystattrans@gmail.com 

Barbara Williams   barbwms58@gmail.com 

Stephen Ignac     signac@comcast.net  

Judy Ignac     judyignac@comcast.net      

Marilee Rhoden   mrhoden0364@yahoo.com     

Doug and Carol Kirkland   cjbkirkland@gmail.com    

Ken and Julia Pollock   keju343@gmail.com     
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